Sent: Thursday, 23 July 2015 12:55 PM
To: Local Government Mailbox
Subject: City of Sydney Council amalgamation

Dear NSW Government

| am writing to express to view on the proposed council amalgamation proposal which includes the
current City of Sydney Council. Please do not include my contact details when using this information.

| believe the proposed new council is far to big to be able to service the residents and businesses of the
current City of Sydney Council. It will also dilute the services. Each of the current councils serve an area

which is unique, amalgamating these will mean that is lost.

The current system works and is cost effective why spend money making changes that will be less
satisfactory and give no benefits for residents and local businesses.

Please leave the councils alone and let them go on serving their communities which they do so well.
Regards

Trudy



